
 
 
 

 
17th January 2020 
 

To: Parents of Children in Year 1 and 2 
 
Dear Parents 
 

Sparkle Week- Showing acts of kindness to the community 
Tuesday 28th January 2020 

 
As part of Sparkle week this year, to demonstrate acts of kindness, the children in Years One and Two are going to make 
cheese biscuits and jam tarts to give to the staff and patients at Nottinghamshire Hospice on Woodborough Road.  
 
During the morning of Tuesday 28th January, we will walk up to the hospice, deliver our gifts and walk back to school for 
lunch. Children should come dressed in normal school uniform and bring their PE kit to change into, for the afternoon 
games lesson.  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs G Wand 
Year 1 Teacher 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
 
 
 
Child’s Name:  Form:  

 
I give consent for my child to partake in the visit to Nottinghamshire Hospice on Tuesday 28th January 2020. I 
acknowledge the need for obedience and responsible behaviour on their part. I understand that there is some level of risk 
in every activity but that this visit will be managed to minimise the risks involved.  
 
I believe my child is medically fit to undertake this activity. 

 
 
Signed:  Date:  

 
 

Please return to Class Teacher by Friday 24th January 2020 


